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Cozen O’Connor teamed up with the Pennsylvania Legislative Services (PLS) on a new email service

PA Tax Recap to deliver the latest updates in Pennsylvania tax law to subscribers of the service.

Joseph Bright, a member of the firm’s Tax Practice, along with fellow members of the practice Dan

Schulder and Cheryl Upham, will provide substantive analysis of important tax-related issues,

including judicial decisions, actions by the General Assembly, and new regulations of updates from

the Department of Revenue. 

If you are interested in signing up for this newsletter, click here.

Related Practice Areas
• Tax

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

http://marketing.mypls.com/pataxweek/order.aspx
https://www.cozen.com/practices/business/tax

